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Roxanne Maher

From: Edmund Lamb <edmundlamb@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 11:42 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Two Proposed Town Ordinances: Fly Additional Flags @ Town Hall & Form Ethics 

Committee

I am very OPPOSED to both proposed ordinances which are  totally unnecessary and will certainly 
lead to issues later on. 
The flags, signs, banners etc. that already exist on RT 117 near & adjacent to the town hall, are very 
distractive to drivers.  
As you well know, there is a great deal of foot traffic across RT117,much of it NOT in the crosswalks.. 
I for one, don't feel safe driving if distracted by more roadside  clutter. 
The "ethics committee" is clearly a duplication of existing policies, is not necessary, and surely will 
lead to more legal & government turmoil and also added costs. 
Sincerely; Ed Lamb 
47 Lambtown Rd 


